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Accessibility Considerations for Curbside Solid Waste 
Collection 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the Administration proceed with Option 3 to initiate a project to identify 

alternatives to expand the accessible City-wide curbside (single-family 
household) solid waste collection service, report back on the feasibility of each, 
and recommend an alternative for implementation; 

2. That the values identified in the March 2018 engagement session (Accessible 
Waste Collection workshop) be included in the Administration’s evaluation of 
accessible solid waste collection alternatives, along with legal, financial, and 
labour relations considerations; and 

3. That the report of the General Manager, Utilities & Environment Department 
dated January 13, 2020, be forwarded to the Saskatoon Accessibility Advisory 
Committee, with a specific request to propose a new name for the Special Needs 
Garbage Collection Service. 

 
History 
At the February 10, 2020 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & 
Corporate Services meeting, a report from the General Manager, Utilities & 
Environment dated February 10, 2020 was considered. 
 
Attachment 
February 10, 2020 report of the General Manager, Utilities & Environment. 


